BREVARD COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Invitation To Bid 2024-1
General Motors OEM / AC Delco Auto Parts

The Sheriff of Brevard County will be accepting sealed written Proposals from all qualified and interested parties desirous of providing the Brevard County Sheriff’s Office with General Motors OEM / AC Delco Auto Parts. All interested parties can access the ITB documents via the Internet  by following the instructions on the Brevard County Sheriff’s web page at www.brevardsheriff.com or www.demandstar.com or www.vendorregistry.com or by contacting the Central Logistics Unit, Purchasing Department at (321) 794-6401 or email to nilsa.andres@bcso.us.

All formal sealed Proposal responses must be received by the Brevard County Sheriff’s Office, Central Logistics Unit, 160 Doler Lane, FL 32927 no later than the formal Proposal opening date of October 11, 2024 at 2:00 PM. The Proposal openings will be held in the Central Logistics Unit, 160 Doler Lane, Cocoa, FL 32927.  The Central Logistics Unit will be the office of record for all transactions pertaining to this ITB.  The Brevard County Sheriff’s Office will not be responsible for late or non-delivery of mail.  All Proposals are considered public record. 


